
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

18/09/2020 
Dear parents 

 
This has been a beautiful week of good weather, warm temperatures and beautiful sun. Spending time on duty in the 
playground has been a blessing and the sunshine has raised everyone’s spirits.  
 
This has been in some contrast to the worrying news that many local schools have needed to send home groups of 
students after a confirmed case of Covid 19. 
 
At Avanti Fields we are fortunate that we not had a case in school and have not needed to make that decision yet.  
However, we are fully prepared for that eventuality.  
 
If a group of students are required to work from home again, our remote delivery will be through Google Classrooms 
and we are taking this time to prepare students on this new platform and ensure all have access. You will have received 
a letter from Ms Kholia outlining our approach. We continue to work through any teething problems but we have 
again been impressed at how quickly students have responded to the new platform.  
 
Can I also stress that parents will be informed if there is case in school. If you do not hear from us, parents should 
assume all students are expected to attend school as normal and ensure their son or daughter attends everyday. 
 
This week we would normally hold our Open Evening event for Year 6 students. This is usually such a busy and positive 
evening when our  staff students show their pride in our school and the young people impress visitors with their 
confidence, good manners and dedication to becoming the best version of themselves. 
 
Instead we have held our first online open evening which, although not  quite with the excitement of a live event, was 
a lovely opportunity to share our vision with prospective parents and their children and show what makes Avanti Fields 
such a unique place to learn. We really enjoyed meeting new parents and inviting them to join the Avanti Fields 
community. With the new school building opening next Autumn and our rapidly growing reputation, we expect 
another full year group. 
 
These events will be held over the next three weeks ( September 22nd, October 1st and 6th) and spaces are filling fast. 
Please share these dates with any parents who you feel could be part of our journey. 
 
Do enjoy another warm weekend while the weather lasts. 

 
Emma Taplin  
Principal 
 



 
  
 



 
 
 

 


